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Notice to Residents and Owners Re Lake Status

A bit of history...  There are very few organizations who will do work on our lake. 
We have hired laborers in the past who will no longer do the work.  The company 
with whom we contracted specializes in lake management. Because they are 
“the only game in town” (though they come down from the SF Bay Area), it took a 
while to get on their schedule...thus what may be perceived as a delay on our 
most recent lake “clearing.”

The first phase of work is completed.  We noted there was residue left from the 
reeds being removed, so we asked why.  Apparently the workers pulled as much 
out by the root as possible, but root balls still exist.  And there is other growth 
(that looks a little like confetti) that couldn’t be removed either.  We have asked 
for a recommendation/proposal for removal of both.  Hopefully there will be 
something we can do that will prevent us having to do this type of expensive 
work annually.

The future...  We do know we need to get rid of the mud/sandbar below the 
waterfall, and are awaiting a proposal for that work.  Unfortunately, there are 
major challenges due to access to the area.

Thank you for your patience as this lengthy, difficult, expensive process 
continues.

The Glen of Pacific Grove
Homeowners Association Board


